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Friday 23rd October

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we reach the end of what has been an extremely challenging first half term, I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for your unwavering support.

We have managed to have a successful first half term and keep operating as a school with the help of the staff, pupils and our SPH families. More than ever before TeamSPH has been so important. 

The Coronavirus pandemic has impacted on all our lives and the constantly changing landscape has meant that with short notice, on occasions, we have had to introduce new measures and at every stage you and your children have supported us and adapted quickly to the changes. 

As we reach the end of term there is a lot to be thankful for and much to celebrate. Three of our staff, Mr Cooper, Miss Knowles and Miss Roberts have welcomed children in to their families and we congratulate them and their loved ones.

At school the staff and pupils have been as busy as ever familiarising themselves with our new SPH SAFE school, readapting to the routines and structures of the school day and engaging in their learning which has centred around our Recovery Curriculum. 

I am tremendously proud of the way SPH adapted as a school during lockdown in particular the ‘Live lessons’ which is something we will continue with moving forward. We have written our remote learning policy and this is now live on our website should you wish to read it. 

Much of this terms curriculum has been focused on the children’s wellbeing and identifying any gaps in their learning due to the lockdown period. As ever, the pupils have been resilient and appear happy to be back at school concentrating on their learning. They are a credit to both you and our school community.

Finally, I hope you all manage to have a break this half term and continue to keep well and safe.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remember to adhere to Government guidelines should you or anyone in your household develop Coronavirus symptoms. 

Once again thank you for all your support.

Best Wishes,
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Mrs L Morris
Headteacher
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